
 

From: Message from the Deputy Administrator 

Sent: Thursday, July 5, 2018 6:46:03 PM 

To: Message from the Deputy Administrator 

Subject: Announcement  

  

 

  

Colleagues, 

  

I want to thank Administrator Pruitt for his service and leadership and the opportunity to serve as his Deputy 

Administrator.  

  

As of Monday, I will be the Acting Administrator. I am both humbled and honored to take on this new responsibility at 

the same agency where I started my career over 25 years ago.  

  

I look forward to working hard alongside all of you to continue our collective goal of protecting public health and the 

environment on behalf of the American people.  

  

Andrew Wheeler  

Deputy Administrator 

  
 


